
 

9th Grade Retreat 

September 27, 2017 
 

 

 

Kick off high school with our 9th Grade Retreat, an integral part of the 9th grade experience here 

at Saint Mary’s School. Held overnight on campus and led by Saint Mary’s student leaders, the 

retreat gives the 9th grade class a chance to bond with new classmates and learn how to navigate 

this transitional year.  

 

During the retreat, we will cover topics such as how to get involved at school, Saint Mary’s 

traditions and lingo, dress code, how to get the most out of your Saint Mary’s experience, as well 

as provide time for class bonding, self-reflection, and goal setting for the year.  

 

Students will receive more information when they arrive on campus in August, but for now, 

mark your calendars! 
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